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DATES 

Term Dates 2022/2023  

June 

Mon 26th  Holly & Bramble Sports Day 1.45-3pm 

Tue 27th  Pine and Gorse Sports Day 1.45-3pm 

Wed 28th  Sunshine & Rainbow Sports Day 2pm-3pm 

Thurs 29th  Poppy & Jasmine Sports Day 2pm–3pm 

Fri 30th  Oak & Maple Sports Day 1.45-3pm 

July 

Sat 1st  Summer Fair 12-4pm 

Tue 11th  Year 4 Leavers Play – Performance 

Fri 14th  Summer Music Concert 4pm 

Fri 21st  Break up for Summer 

September 

Mon 4th  Inset Day 

Tue 5th  Back to School 
 

School News 
 

Summer Music Concert – save the date 

Mrs Williams is arranging a music concert 

for the children who are learning 

instruments to perform to their parents.  This will 

be on 17th July at 4pm. 
 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Archie in Holly class on winning 

the National Grid drawing competition at the Bath 

and West, and to the children in Year 2 on winning 

a special award for their 

amazing dinosaur 

artwork and writing at 

the Bath and West. 

Well done everyone! 
 

Year 4 Leavers Play – save the date 

The Year 4 Leavers Play performance 

for the Year 4 parents will be on 

Tuesday 11th July at 7pm.  Doors will 

open at 6.30pm. 
 

Year 2 Play 

Dates and details for the Year 2 Play to be 

confirmed shortly. 
 

 

 

 

 

Regular Notices and Reminders 
 

  
 

School Lunch Menus 

Please order lunches for w/c 19th 

June by midnight on Monday 12th June. 
 

Hot meals will not be available on Wednesday 21st 

June due to an activity taking place in the school 

hall all day.  Please note this date will not be locked 

on the menu for that week so please remember not 

to order a meal especially if you pay for it.  

Children entitled to pupil premium free school 

meals or who are in reception, year 1 and 2 can pre-

order a free school packed lunch.  Children in year 

3 and 4 can order a packed lunch at a cost of 

£2.60.  More details on how to order to follow 

soon. 
 

 

 

Wraparound Care 

Invoices for Term 6 have been emailed and are now 

available to pay on ParentPay. 

 

Please note for anyone using tax free childcare 

vouchers, we have not received any income from 

Somerset County Council since before March 2023 

as they are having issues with a new finance 

system.  For this reason, your ParentPay account 

may show as being in debt but please continue to 

pay the invoices and we hope to be up-to-date 

shortly. 

01373 461949 

office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 
 

Trinity School 
Open to families 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

Monday & 

Wednesday 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/about/heads-update/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/useful-information/term-dates/
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/useful-information/hot-lunches/
mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
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Sun cream, Hats & Water 
Please can we ask that you apply 

sun cream to your child before 

they come to school as well as making sure they 

have a hat with them for playtimes.  8hr hour sun 

cream is available to ensure your child is protected 

for the school day.  Please also ensure your 

child brings their water bottle to school; 

this can be re-filled during the day if 

needed.  Thank you  
 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 3 (Pine and 

Gorse) parents that payment for 

Term 6 (June-July) is now due and available to pay 

for through ParentPay.  Any problems or questions, 

please contact the office.  Thank you. 
 

 
We would like to invite parents or grandparents to 

come and cheer all the children on at their sports day, 

which we will be running in the last week of June, 

weather permitting.  The gates by the office will open 

10 minutes before the start of the races.  Please feel 

free to bring a chair or picnic blanket to sit on.  Mr 

Sing will be the ‘master of ceremonies’ again, and 

children will be taking part in a variety of races.  We 

look forward to seeing everyone. 

The planned dates are as follows: 

 Holly and Bramble 

Monday 26th June - 1.45-3pm 

 Pine and Gorse 

Tuesday 27th June - 1.45-3pm 

 Sunshine and Rainbow 

Wednesday 28th June - 2pm-3pm 

 Poppy and Jasmine 

Thursday 29th June – 2pm–3pm 

 Oak and Maple 

Friday 30th June - 1.45-3pm 
 

2023-2024 School Terms and Holidays 

Please click here to view online.  Please note there 

are still 2 more inset days to add. 

 
 

The Bible Story this term is: 

Breakfast on the shore. 

John 21:1-25 
After Jesus died and came back to 

life, some of Jesus’ friends went fishing. They fished all 

night long, but didn’t catch any fish. They were still in 

their boats on the lake when morning came. As it got 

light, they could see someone standing on the beach. He 

called out, “Do you have any fish?” Jesus’ friends 

answered, “No.” “Throw your net on the right side of the 

boat and you will find some fish,” the man said. When 

Jesus’ friends threw out the net, they caught so many 

fish that they couldn’t pull the net back onto the boat. 

Peter knew it was Jesus talking to them! Peter jumped 

into the water and swam to the beach to see Jesus. The 

others followed in the boat. They towed the net full of 

fish behind them. When they got to the shore, they saw 

that Jesus was cooking breakfast. There was a fire with 

some fish on it and some bread. Jesus invited them to 

have breakfast with Him. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@trinityfirstfrome.co.uk
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FOTFS News 
 

 

 
We are looking for your pre-loved cuddly toys 

for our summer fair Teddy Tombola. 

If you have any soft toys that you are looking to 

re-home that are in good condition then please 

bring them into school over the next two weeks. 

Thank you! 
 

 
Volunteer opportunities for "Summer Fair" are 

now open.  Please click on the following web 

link to go to the signup sheet: 

volunteersignup.org/KTJMA 

To sign up, just follow the instructions on the 

page. It only takes a few seconds to do. 

Thank you for volunteering! 

tsafrome@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Local Events 
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